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M E M O R A N D U M 
 

 

TO:  David Billingsley, Chief Procurement Officer 
   
FROM: Rosa Akhtarkhavari, Chief Information Officer 

DATE:  June 23, 2020 

RE:  Use of National IPA contract to procure Dell EMC Avamar Data Domain 
Solution Upgrade 

The City’s backup system is reaching capacity and end of life support. To address 
operational sustainability, the Information Technology Department (IT) is requesting 
your support to purchase Dell EMC Avamar Data Domain solution upgrade by utilizing 
National IPA Contract 2018011‐01 through CDW Government, Inc.  
 
The upgrade objective is to maintain operational data back-up storage. The upgrade will 
replace the aging Dell EMC grid-based hardware with the newer Dell EMC Data Domain 
hardware while maintaining the same Avamar software and licensing.   
 
The estimated amount is $177,220 and includes all hardware, software, implementation 
services, and up to three years of technical support.  
 
If you have further questions, please contact Ashley Ariaga, Fiscal Manager, at 407-
246-3022. 


